Approved for Release: 2017/01/18 C01482328

QUESTION (directed to Mr. John Warner on 29 November 1972):

Prior identification in the name of Hamilton. What do records of CIA show as to whether or not any of those (documents) were ever returned after purpose had expired. Did he keep them?

## RESPONSE:

Mr. Hunt was issued the alias Edward J. Hamilton on 30 September 1960. This name was erroneously recorded at that time on a District of Columbia Driver's Permit as Edward V. Hamilton. Mr. Hunt was to use the District of Columbia Driver's Permit for only one week. With respect to the overall question of pocket litter during that period, Agency records have been destroyed, and there is no specific information in our files relating to the issue. Obviously, a 1960 Driver's Permit would become outdated in time. The Federal Bureau of Investigation was advised of these particulars by memoranda dated 27 June and 5 July 1972.